
THE SARTA FE
REPORTER

232 Roaarlo Street 
P.O. Bex 2306 

Santa Fa, NM 87501 
509-988-3941

August 21, 1975

Dear Ms. Gilpin,

Please let me give you my personal thanks for making 

available to us the stunning collection of photographs which 

we featured in our recent Indian art supplement, "The Spirit,

the Sun, and the Stone."

The pictures were magnificent; and were, in my opinion, 

the most beautiful work ever to grace our pages . The reaction

we have gotten has been, as one might imagine, most compli­

mentary.

We are grateful for the opportunity you gave us; and again

let me say, from the heart, Thank you.

Sincerely,

Richard C . McCord

Editor

P.S. Enclosed you will find a most modest honorarium for your

s plendid work .


